
McNeil’s Announces The Retirement
and Closing of McNeil Jewelers

Dear Valued Customers and Friends, it is with a mix of gratitude and 
nostalgia that we announce the retirement and closing of McNeil Jewelers 
after 79 wonderful years in business. This decision was not made lightly, 
but after nearly eight decades of serving the Norwich community, it is 
time for us to embark on a new chapter.

Since our founding in 1946, McNeil Jewelers has been more than just a 
business, it has been a place where generations have celebrated love, 
milestones, and cherished memories. We have been honored to be a part of 
your engagements, anniversaries, birthdays, and countless other special 
occasions. Your loyalty and support have meant everything to us, and we 
are incredibly grateful for the friendships and trust we have built over the 
years.

As we prepare for our final days, we invite you to visit us and take part in 
our Retirement Sale, where you will find special discounts as a token of 
our appreciation. More importantly, we hope you stop by to share a 
memory and allow us to personally thank you for being such an important 
part of our journey.

McNeil Jewelers may be closing its doors, but the memories and 
relationships we have created will last a lifetime. Thank you for allowing 
us to be a part of your lives for the past 79 years.

With heartfelt appreciation, Patrick and Jim McNeil.


